
 

 

    123 Oak Lane 

  Orlando, FL 32805 

 

  June 16, 2024 

 

 

 

 

USCIS 

Attn: I-90 

P.O. Box 21262 

Phoenix, AZ 85036-1262 

 

 

RE:    Form I-90, Application to Replace Permanent Resident Card    

Applicant:   CLARKE, Kymani 

A-Number:  A-123456789 

 

 

 

Dear Adjudicating Officer, 

 

I am applying to replace my Permanent Resident Card because it was recently stolen from my car. The card is 

not in my possession, and I do not have a photocopy of my most recently issued card. Therefore, I am unable 

to answer some of the questions on Form I-90. My application package contains the following forms and 

supporting documents: 

 

□ I-90 filing fee (Money order in the amount of $465) 

□ Form G-1145, e-Notification of Application/Petition Acceptance  

□ Completed and signed Form I-90 

□ Copy of current Florida driver’s license 

□ Police report 
 

I am requesting that your office process my new Permanent Resident Card at your earliest convenience. If you 

have questions or need additional evidence, please reach us at (407) 555-1212 or via email 

kymani00@domain.com. Thank you very much for your prompt consideration of my application. 

 

Sincerely,   

 

 

Kymani Clarke 

Use cover letter example for information purposes 

only. Provided courtesy of CitizenPath.com. 


